
Reading 
Please remember to bring in Reading Diaries 
every day and take them home each night. 
Your child is encouraged to read a variety of 
books and genres throughout the year.  If there 
is an appropriate book from home that your 
child wishes to read, then this is also 
encouraged. Please read with your child as 
often as possible and log this into their reading 
record. You or your child may write in the 
reading record when they have read with you 
or independently.  
 

We will encourage your child to note and look 
up any new words and use them in their own 
writing. Children will be asked to hand in their 
records every week to be checked. 
Your child will receive a dojo point for each 
home read! 

A message from the Year 5 Team 
 

Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed a 
lovely Easter break and are refreshed, ready for 
a new term. This term we are looking forward 
to getting outside a bit more as we take part in 
Woodland Work sessions. As we enjoy our final 
term of year 5 we will be preparing ourselves 
for year 6 when we will become role models to 
the rest of the school. 

Summer Term 2023 

Summer Term Curriculum 
 

 

English: This term we will be writing Kennings poems, battle cry 
speeches and explanation texts. 
Maths:  Multiplication, division, addition and subtraction; money; 
fractions; volume and capacity; percentages; position and direction. 
Science: Living things and their habitat.  
History: This term, we will be learning all about the Vikings and Anglo 
Saxons.  
Art: We will be drawing, illustrating and learning about sculpture.  
DT: Building shelters to link with our science and woodland work. 
PE: athletics, fitness training, rounders and cricket. 
RE: Christians and How to Live—what would Jesus do?; What matters 
most to Christians and Humanists.  
PSHE: A World without Judgement and The Working World.  
French: Fruit; giving opinions on fruit; making a fruit booklet; parts of 
the body; Bastille Day.  

PE 

This term, PE days are as follows: 

Monday: Indoor PE Thursday: Outdoor PE 

PE kits must comprise of trainers, a t-shirt in the colour of your 
house, along with black or navy shorts/leggings and a plain 
sweatshirt/hooded top in black, navy or your house colour. 

Contact Us 

We will occasionally send messages and post ‘stories’ onto the ClassDojo to keep you updated. If you would like to talk to 
us about your child, either contact the school office and we can arrange to speak with you or send the office an email.   

Woodland Work 
In the first half term, Lions Class will be doing 
Woodland work on a Tuesday afternoon. 
 
Leopards Class will be doing Woodland Work 
after half term. 
 
Please ensure you have waterproof clothing 
and wellies in school for these sessions. 
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